Bay Music Boosters

November 13, 2019 - Meeting Minutes

7:00pm

Mr. Allen – Thank you again for all the help during marching band season! Get your Varsity Concert CD order in.

December 19th @ 7:00pm Holiday Concert at BHS. BHS Stage Band, Jazz Ensemble, Concert and Symphonic Bands will perform.

The 2020 GLC Honors Band and Choir will be held at Bay High School on February 10th. Bay Music Booster will provide lunch and dinner for 200 students, including directors. A sign up will be posted for volunteers.

Mrs. Gess – Holiday concert preparation. Order form for tickets will be mailed out. A sign up will be posted for parent volunteers to sell tickets during lunch.

15-16 gigs coming up for the Choraleers in December.

Currently working on t-shirts and sweatshirts for choirs.

Upcoming fundraisers for Nashville include Mitchells, 5 Guys, and Robeks.

Mrs. Singler – Day for Strings was a huge success. Thank you to Kate Beckwith and Jacquie Mayer for coordinating all of the volunteers and planning the dinner for students and directors.

The Chamber Orchestra will be performing with the choirs at the Christmas concert.

Several run-outs are planned for the Honors Quintet.

Alumni desert-a-thon December 18th from 7:30-8:30pm at Bob Evans.

Nominations for MS Honors Orchestra and Band taking place. Registration fee is \$20 per student.

Mrs. Rohlke – Thank you to everyone for your help during marching season! Rockettes have a holiday performance in December and 2 performances in February at a basketball games.

Mike McNamee – financial report

Kristen Dodd – Website will be moving to a new host in January

Tracy Deibel – uniform clean up coming up. Uniforms picked up for cleaning on December 10th. New orders will be placed in January for uniform hats, FC skirts, one FC jacket, one pair of trousers, and 20-40

new plumes. Also, orders will be placed for t-shirts, dinkles, and polos for next season. Still looking for volunteers to take over uniform duties for 2020 season.